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          Tuesday 16th April 2024 

 

Dear Year 4 parents and carers, 

 

For the last two years the Government have implemented a statutory Government Multiplication 
tables Check for all Year 4 children. This is something that we have completed as a school in line 
with the National Curriculum expectations for multiplication facts. We have a range of fun 
incentives such as TT Rockstars to support the children with learning and fluently recalling these 
facts. We would like to invite you to a meeting to share information about the upcoming MTC and 
how it is organised within the school. The meeting will take place on Thursday 9th May 2024 at 
4pm.  

 

The Multiplication tables check takes place between Monday 3rd June 2024 and Friday 14th June 
2024. This is an online assessment designed to determine whether pupils can fluently recall their 
multiplication tables up to 12, through a set of timed questions. During this open evening session, 
we would like to show you the online assessment and talk through how it will work and how we 
are supporting your child. You will also have the opportunity to ask any questions that you may 
have. 

 

We would like to thank you all for your continued support. The children have shown great 
commitment to learning their multiplication tables and are really enjoying using TT Rockstars to 
improve their speed and accuracy of recall. We know that many of the children are using this 
while at home too.  

Kind regards 

  
Miss Jodie Milson 
Head of School 


